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TREE REMOVAL NOTICE 
Date Posted:  April 4, 2024 
Address:    2600 Lemoore Street  
 

The Public Works Department has scheduled the removal of this 
publicly owned tree after April 5, 2024. 
This tree is being removed for the following reason:  This tree has 
excessive trunk decay and high-risk canopy loading that creates a 
hazardous condition and requires immediate removal for the safety 
of the general public and to prevent significant damage to property.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This tree will not be replaced.  
 

A copy of the Arborist Report and Tree Removal Policy (Street Tree Master 
Plan, Volume 2) are on file at the Public Works Department, City Hall West, 
950 W. Mall Square, Room 110, Alameda, for review. 
 

They are also available online at https://alamedaca.gov/go-green/street-trees 
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